
Notification of Neurological Health Check 

Results 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about the results of your 

recent neurological health check conducted on [Date of Examination]. 

After a thorough evaluation of your test results, we are pleased to inform you that: 

• [Result 1: e.g., No significant abnormalities detected] 

• [Result 2: e.g., Recommendations for follow-up care] 

• [Result 3: e.g., Suggested lifestyle changes or treatments] 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss your results further, please do not hesitate to 

contact our office at [Phone Number] or [Email Address]. 

Thank you for trusting us with your healthcare needs. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Healthcare Facility Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip] 


